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Subhash

From: "SCI" <supremecourt@nic.in>

To: <gallery@bsnl.in>

Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2013 5:07 PM

Subject:  Dy. No.322/N-RT1/13-14/SCI

Dy. No.322/N-RTI/13-14/SCI
Dated:December 24, 2013

From: Smita Vats Sharma
Addl. Registrar/CPI1O,

To: Shri Subhash S
gallery@bsnl.in

Sub: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005
Sir,

With reference to your application dated 21/11//2013 received by the undersigned on 27/11//2013,
I write to say that application fee of Rs, 10/~ either in cash or by way of Indian Postal Order or by
Money Order or Demand Draft drawn in favour of Registrar/Accounts Officer, Supreme Court of
India is required for seeking information under the Right to Information Act, 2005 and not by the
way of court fee stamps. Your application is defective.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-
(Smita Vats Sharma)

12/31/2013



